
Barbara Sack 
 

Although I am a resident of Portland Oregon, I spend considerable time in Wild & Scenic areas of
Western Washington. Please consider the highest level of protective designation as an Outstanding
Resource Water to protect its recreational value, wildlife habitat and pristine waters.


